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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am writing to you to update you on the ongoing situation with our building at Greenacres. 

First of all, I would like to thank you for your patience and understanding regarding the arrangements at school 

this term. We do appreciate that the current situation will have presented extra pressure for families. I would 

also like to thank the children for being so sensible and adaptable. The staff have been thoroughly impressed 

by all the pupils and their maturity in adapting to the bus journeys and temporary accommodation.  

We are working very hard to improve the current arrangements for all the children and staff at Greenacres to 

ensure that everyone’s needs are met. However, I can confirm that these arrangements will not carry on into 

September.  

I would like to stress that Greenacres will continue to operate and will be open in September.  The Trust is 

not hiding anything from the Greenacres community, and we are currently working with the Department for 

Education to identify the best possible solution for us going forward. 

In order to give parents and carers the opportunity to ask us questions and raise any concerns, we are 

organising an evening with bookable sessions from 4.30pm on Wednesday, 22nd May at Landau Forte 

Academy Amington. Two employees from the Department for Education will also be present to discuss the 

next steps for Greenacres. Please use the link below to book a place at one of the sessions. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Mx0uUkBhjp 

Thank you again for your continued support of the school and for your understanding in this matter. 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

Louise Bridge  Sarah Findlay-Cobb 

Principal  CEO 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Mx0uUkBhjp

